
Students of postgraduate diploma in higher education course experiences e-studio 

 

Some students enrolled for the postgraduate diploma in higher education course of FE have 
conducted a practical experience of video recording in e-studio. This work was done in 
conjunction with an assignment in a subject that the students were studying. On 8 March 2023, 
the students prepared a script and recorded a video lecture under the guidance of instructional 
designer Ibrahim Adam. In addition, the students learned how to place the settings of the 
equipment in preparation for video recording. It is hoped that these students will use what they 
have learned in the future to improve their learning and teaching. 

 

 

   

 


